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Thank you, Prayer partners and churches for your continued support for Missions here in Thailand. 

It was a great opportunity for me to attend the 2nd 
National Missions Congress held in Tagum City, 
Davao last July. 
It was a refreshing time meeting Pastors, Workers 
and Christians all over the Philippines. The Christian 
fellowship and love were deeply felt.  I appreciate 
all the faithful prayers and financial support our 
churches have been doing since then. 
My heart was blessed, refreshed and challenged 
once again with the messages from the Word of 
God and by God’s grace ready to go back to the 
mission field. 

 
 

thaila 

Thank God for opportunities He has opened to us, so 

we can sow seeds of God’s Word to our Students 

and their Parents as well. 

Each student was almost represented by their 

mothers and there were fathers who represented 

their wives too. 

Please help pray with us as we continue to share the 

Word of God to everyone that we can.  Lord God, 

please call them unto Salvation! 

 

These two ladies got saved when they were in their 6th year High 

School.  Thank God they are now in their first year in College.                                                                                         

Their desire is for their new classmates to know Jesus.  We are praying 

and planning to open a Bible Study group in their University and invite 

their friends!  Please pray with us as we prepare the place and the 

time schedule. Their names are Men and Nomnim. 

 

Hello everybody!  My name is Oom.   I have been coming to church for 

more than one year now.  I attend Bible Study and worship service @ 

Zion.  I am happy when I am in church. I know I need Jesus in my Life 

because I am a sinner. I accepted Jesus Christ as my Lord and Savior 

last September 21, 2019.  I have peace in my heart because I now 

have eternal life and I am going to Heaven. I am now a child of God.  

Thank you for all your prayers. 


